
Dear Jay Peak,

ThisThis is a good opportunity for me to finally write 
you and thank you, as I've been meaning to. As a 
former employee (in the 80's and 90's) and 
current passholder, I wanted to let you know how 
much I am appreciating the mountain this winter 
and all the efforts that have gone into making 
this season happen at all. I'm grateful for it all, 
frfrom the guy who wipes down tables 200 times a 
day (and to whoever built those tables!), to 
one-man-show Mike at the Bonnie, to the 
groomers and the hosts and the cashiers and ski 
patrol and all of you in the office. I've noticed 
lately that I don't feel like just a "passholder," but 
more like a "stakeholder," or actually, a 
"sha"shareholder" in Jay Peak. My investment in a 
pass doesn't just entitle me to ski there; it's 
paying salaries and buying supplies and gassing 
up the lifts, and it's a very satisfying feeling.

Thanks for all you do,
- Lyn

OUR GUESTS ARE ROOTING FOR 
YOU AS MUCH AS WE ARE.
Here’s what they’re saying, in their own words:

GUESTIMONIALS


